Debra Thomeson

From: Susan Holmes <sbjholmes@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 8:15 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Emergency plans

Dear Petersburg Council Members,

Being part of the silent majority, | thought ! should speak up.

| feel you are doing a great job keeping us safe. | applaud your efforts to create a thoughtful, comprehensive plan for our
community.

Thank you, thank you!

Sincerely,

Susan Holmes



